
30.04. 24 Dont forget....Tenor horns and
Trombone
01.05.24 Story Tents (Rec, new Rec and
new starters from years 1 and 2)
08.05.24 Story Tents (Rec, new Rec and
new starters from years 1 and 2)
09.05.24 Years 5/6 swimming starts
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D E A R  P A R E N T S / C A R E R S . . . D I A R Y  D A T E S
F L Y I N G  T H E  H U X L E Y  F L A G !
Yesterday I was lucky enough to be invited to a conference in London to
share our flexi-journey and also the findings from my recent trauma
informed research to secondary colleagues. It was great to be able to discuss
and explore what flexi could look like at secondary level. There was some
great conversations had and there was a really positive response to our little
school and what we do! Obviously being a national conference with
colleagues from all over the UK, it was great to be able to share what flexi is-
in the hope that provision expands for other children around the country too.
It is only tiny steps but tiny steps lead to great things! 
Very proud of our wonderful little school! 

MRS
RACHEL
GOURLEY
HEADTEACHER

With God’s love we can fly

S T O R Y  T E N T S
Thank you to the parents who attended the story tent session for our current
Reception class. It was lovely to meet some of our new Reception intake for
2024 too, as well as our new starters from Acorns. We will be repeating the
story tent event for Reception and new starters on Wednesday 1st and
Wednesday 8th starting at 1.15pm this time. We have also invited our 'Little
Seeds' play group who come to school on Fridays. So there may be some new
faces too. 

H A V E  A  L O V E L Y  W E E K E N D

S W I M M I N G

Swimming is every two weeks but for a hour, so they have a longer time spent
in the water as oppose to the half an hour sessions they were having. The
sessions are on 25th April, 9th May, 23rd May for this term and then will
continue after half term

C L U B S

T U E S D A Y -  S I N G I N G  W I T H
M R S  F E A R N L E Y

W E D N E S D A Y -  A R T  C L U B
W I T H  M R S  C H I L T O N

T H U R S D A Y - P E
C L U B ( K I X X )

T R O M B O N E  A N D  T E N O R  H O R N S

This week Oaks were able to take their instruments home to practice- please
make sure that these are brought in every Tuesday for lessons. There are no
spares if they forget unfortunately. Also please make sure that the children
look after them whilst at home- as per the signed agreement, any damage will
need to be paid for as these come straight from the Edsential Music hub.

M E S S Y  C H U R C H  A N D  C O F F E E  M O R N I N G S

We have a coffee morning on Wednesday 1st (straight after drop off in hall)
Please also see attached leaflet below about Messy Church at St Peters.




